The library will close to the public on Friday, March 20th, but staff remain working and will offer a new curbside program during normal business hours.
Patrons can call the library at 423-365-9757 to request specific items, including books, DVDs, audiobooks, etc. 
Tell us what kind of books or movies/shows you normally like and we will pick some out for you!  
Call the library again once you arrive and everything will be brought out to your vehicle.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This allows for library service to continue but limit staff interaction with the public.
